YUDES NURSERY & PRIMARY DAY AND BOARDING SCHOOL - GATAZA ROAD

P.O BOX 26708, KAMPALA

Website: www.yudesischools.ug
Emnall: yudesiprimaryschools 1985@ gmail com

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Re: BEGINNING OF TERM ONE CIRCULAR, 2023

On behalf of the management and staff of Yudesi Nursery and primary school, we
welcome you back from the holidays and thank you for taking care of our beloved
children. In a special way, we have the pleasure to welcome our new parents and
children to Yudesi fraternity, you are very dearly welcome.

Owing to the inconveniences brought about by traffic, the school decided to stagger
reporting dates as tabulated below.

| SECTION : 2 DATE OF REPORTING TIME
P.5 - P.7 (BOARDERS) Saturday, 4th February, 2023 8:00am - 5:00p.m
P.1-P.4 (BOARDERS) | Sunday, 5th February, 2023 8:00am - 5:00p.m

_ NUR. - P.6 (DAY SCHOLARS) | Monday, 6th February, 2023 | 7:00.am

As we begin our first term of the academic year 2023, we would like to draw your
attention to the following.

PLE RESULTS 2022

We would like to inform you that our candidates of 2022 excelled in their PLE with 98
candidates passing in Division one and 3 candidates passing in Division two. Out
of the 98 first grade, one candidate, Kintu Harry, scored aggregate four (4). The
details and analysis of the results are available on the notice board at the school
administration block for your perusal,

SCHOOL FEES PAYMENT /REQUIREMENTS.

Parents/guardians are expected to present the evidence of payment of school
fees/requirements to the class teacher, The teacher will clear the child and forward
him/her to other school authorities. Kindly note that school fees is paid using school
pay codes ONLY.

UNIFORM/HAIR: :
As a school we recommended two hair styles. (puffed pencil or noteless but
puffed). Old or torn uniforms are expected to be replaced at the beginning of the
term. Children’s hair should be neatly trimmed or kept short.

NB: Children put on sports wear on Wednesday and Fridays. All children’s property
must be labelled with their names and class.

SWIMMING

We offer free swimming lessons to all learners. Children are required to carry with
them clean swimming costumes, towels, Vaseline and comb on the days their classes
will swim.



SCHOOL TRANSPORT:

Parents whose children use school transport are reminded that children will not be
picked on very first day of the opening of term one (Monday, February, 2023).
Children who haven't cleared their fare to nil shall not be allowed on the school buses.

DISCIPLINE:

The school shall not tolerate undisciplined parents and children i.e those who don’t
observe the school rules and regulations e.g abusing our staff members especially in
the presence of children. Indecent dressing while coming to school shall not be
allowed. Parents whose children damage school property shall be required to pay or
replace what shall have been damaged. Parents are requested to talk to their children
in advance to cub indiscipline.

UNTIMETABLE VISITS TO CHILDREN IN BOARDING SECTION

Parents are not allowed to visit school during weekends. Parents are encouraged to
come to school during week days from 8:00a.m to 5:00p.m to discuss with the teacher
matters pertaining the child’s academic performance and general welfare.

NB: Parents are not allowed to see or talk to the children without prior permission
from the school authority for security reasons. Going against this act attracts heavy
penalties.

ADMISSION FORMS:
Registration of new entrants from pre-primary to primary six is ongoing. Come to
school for details or call 0414 - 670361 for inquiries.

IMPORTAT DATES:
ACTIVITY DATE
Beginning of term one exams 14th & 15th February, 2023
 Midterm one exams - 16th &17th March, 2023
Nursery to P.4 Visitation Day Saturday, 25th March, 2023
(P.5- P.7 Visitation Day : Sunday, 26th March, 2023
Infant study tour Thursday, 30th March, 2023
Prefectorial elections Friday, 14th April, 2023
End of term one exams | 25th - 27th April, 2023
End of term one 4th May, 2023 i
CONCLUSION:

Dear parents/guardians, we are grateful that you entrusted us with your children.
Thank you very much.

QUOTE OF THE DAY

KAKAIRE ROGERS
HEADTEACHER.




